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The Sterling Board of Selectmen will be holding a public hearing, in accordance with
Massachusetts General Law, Chapter 82, Sections 21-23, to discuss the acceptance of the
following road:

Homestead Lane

The hearing(s) will be held on Wednesday, March 1, 2017 starting at 7:15 PM in the
Selectmen’s Meeting Room (205) located in the Mary Ellen Butterick Municipal Building, 1
Park Street, Sterling, MA.

Anyone wishing to comment on the acceptance of this road as a public way, may attend the
hearing or submit, in writing, any comments regarding the road acceptance.

If you have any questions regarding the acceptance of this road, please feel free to contact
the Selectmen’s office at 978 422-8111 ext 2316
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